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BURGLARY INVESTIGATION UPDATE 

AUBURN, ME – On October 12, 2017 AT 2:30PM, Auburn Police responded to the 700 block of Park Avenue 
for a reported burglary. Officers arrived to find that the homeowner had come home for lunch and 
interrupted a burglary in progress at her home. The suspects, described as two white males wearing masks, 
held her at gunpoint and tied her up.  

The suspects fled the scene in the owner’s 2004 brown Ford Explorer ME reg 4142ST and 2016 Harley 
Davidson. The motorcycle was recovered in Poland shortly after the burglary was reported. The Explorer, 
shown below is still missing. The homeowner was not injured during the burglary. 

Initial investigation indicates that this was a random burglary. We are investigating a second burglary that 
occurred in the same block earlier in the day. We are asking the public to be on the lookout for the Ford 
Explorer. The suspects are considered to be armed and dangerous. Anyone with information is asked to call 
Auburn Police at 207-333-6650. 

 

  


